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Scott Ready

From: Lynda Beauregard <lbeauregard@smj-llc.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 5, 2020 4:09 PM

To: Scott Ready

Subject: T-Mobile FDP Application – 1204 NE Woods Chapel Rd / PL2019258

***   This email is from an external source, use caution before clicking on links or opening 

attachments.   *** 

Attention: City of Lee’s Summit Planning Staff 

 

In regards to the scope of work for the T-Mobile project located at 1204 NE Woods Chapel Rd/PL2019258, nothing has 

changed from the original application filed last year. The proposed work shown on the previously submitted plans are 

exactly what T-Mobile is still planning, with no changes to equipment, location, or engineering firm. 

 

Thank you 

 

Lynda Beauregard 

Project Manager 
49030 Pontiac Trail 

Wixom, MI  48393 

(p) 248-730-2901 

(e) lbeauregard@smj-llc.com 

 

 
 

 

  


